
August 25, 2025

Dear Paulos Tsakalidis,

On behalf of Thornhill Theatre Space, it is my great pleasure to invite you to take part
in the Alabama International Fringe Festival – Digital Fringe, a celebration of
innovative and boundary-pushing performance.

Your production, titled WHITE, will be showcased as part of our online programming,
with performances available for viewing on YouTube at 9:00 AM CDT on September
25th, 2025. This digital platform allows audiences from around the globe to engage
with the festival and experience the rich diversity of talent it brings together.

We are honored to include your contribution in this year’s festival and look forward to
celebrating your artistry as part of this international event.

Thank you for sharing your work with us and for being part of the Alabama
International Fringe Festival Digital Fringe.

Warm regards,

Ryan Thornhill
Artistic Director
Thornhill Theatre Space


